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TO:  Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
FROM: Alan Danskin, British Library representative to JSC 

SUBJECT: Revision of Appendix D regarding capitalization practice. 
BL Response 

 
 
British Library thanks CCC for the proposed clarifications.  We agree 
with changes 1 and 2 supported.  We support further review of 
Appendix in the interest of internationalisation.  We agree with the 
suggestion made by Library of Congress in 6JSC/CCC/12/LC Response. 

 


